
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 26, 2009

TO: Honorable Burt R. Solomons, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB403 by Villarreal (Relating to the capital improvements that a local government may 
finance with an impact fee.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code to include fire stations as capital improvements for 
which impact fees may be used. The bill would also require a political subdivision to exempt certain 
nonprofit organizations from the imposition of an impact fee that is to be used for those capital 
improvements.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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